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The Newsletter of Peterborough Art Society

December 2018.
Dear Member
Christmas is upon us once again. Our society’s Christmas party last week was a great success with some very flashy jumpers being displayed. Our famous ‘pass the parcel’ game went down well with everyone, and the Quiz, hosted by John Herbert, was just as good as other years. Also just as competitive between teams! Then with the nibbles, wine and great company, good fun was had by all.

We ended the evening with some wonderful music and Christmas songs supplied by our Vice Chairman Phil Hemsley and his wife Patsy and what fun it was, nobody wanted to go home. 

Thanks to everyone for making this such a lovely evening.
Our Secretary and our Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++
As John has mentioned above, our Christmas Party was a wonderful event, and very well attended. Lovely to see so many of you there having so much fun.
Our next meeting is of course the AGM on Monday 21st January, where we hope as many of you as possible will attend. We have some wonderful activities being planned for next year, but we also have reason to organise some lovely forms of celebrations! See John’s note below…… We would like your views on what we could investigate to be included in these celebrations.
The 4th February meeting is a still life/drawing evening. Bring along your own materials to paint with, and something to paint. We will also be providing some different items to share around to draw or paint, so don’t worry if you can’t find anything to bring. 

We have sent you the current programme for 2019, with this newsletter, so that you can see everything we have organised to date. More dates are to be added as we confirm other activities, such as painting en plein air venues and some wonderful workshops we are waiting to confirm.

This is the last newsletter of 2018, so I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas, and here’s hoping for a wonderful happy and healthy New Year for you all. 
Kind regards, Carole, Secretary and Membership Secretary
                                        ++++++++++++++++++

Hello everyone. This will be the last communication for 2018, so firstly I would just like to wish a very merry Christmas and Happy new year to all our readers. We have had an exceptionally good year, I think you will agree, with many diverse activities available to members, both indoors and out. We seem to be on a bit of a roll with an ever growing membership. Finally, just a quick mention of our Christmas party which was well attended and a very enjoyable evening.
Best Wishes Phil Hemsley, Vice Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
                                                               ++++++++++++++++++
Time for a final reminder regarding the ‘Tree Challenge’. This will be judged at the February meeting on 4th February 2019, where everyone is challenged to bring along a finished drawing or painting with a tree or trees as the main subject. It can either be framed or unframed, but must already be finished. All members attending will have an opportunity to vote for their favourite picture from those entered, as we did last year. 
The challenge for 2018 was ‘Fruit’, which saw a great number of entries. I do hope that many of you will enter this next year.
The next society meeting is the A.G.M. This is the time when you as members have your say as to what you would like to see happen in our society, to put your suggestions forward. 

The final bit of news - The Society will be 90 years old in 2019. We are one of the oldest societies in the UK. The committee are currently looking at ways to celebrate during the year, and are busy organising some media coverage. So you can all look forward to taking part in these celebrations in the new year

All I have to do now is to wish you all a very good Christmas and Happy New year

Best wishes 

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
